

Father Adam Cesarek, Pastor Karen Jones, Principal

REMINDERS

- St. Mary's Spirt Wear is available at the General Store. A portion of the proceeds go to St. Mary's School.
- We have a few extra 2019-2020 yearbooks available in the office for \$17
- It's not too late to sell and turn in Quick Draw tickets!

DID YOU KNOW?

If you're on Facebook, we have a yearbook group. Search for 'St. Mary's Yearbook Picture Hub' and request to be a member. If you take photos at a St. Mary's sporting event or other activity, upload them to this page. These pictures help to create some wonderful pages in our yearbook.

Greetings,

I was reflecting back recently on one of the changes we have made since opening school. I was thinking of how we couldn't gather in the MPR room (Old gym) and see the students altogether in the morning. But then I began thinking of a positive change and for me, as well as several others, the best part of our day is from 7:25am-8:00am. This is when we see everyone as they arrive at school to begin their day. What a blessing to greet and say good morning to everyone. We are seeing a community each morning as we build relationships, not only with students, but the parents and grandparents. Thank you for your continued patience each morning as you drive up. We are very blessed to be able to have in person learning each day. Have a wonderful weekend, and I look forward

Many blessing, Mrs. Jones

to seeing you each morning!

NEXT WEEK'S PREVIEW

	September 20-26
21	Baseball Regional vs Saunemin 4:30
22	Baseball Regional TBD
24	Softball Regional vs Odell 4:30
25	Progress Reports
26	Baseball Regionals TBD
	Softball Regionals TBD

SAVE THE DATE

- Sept. 28 Commission Meeting 5:00
- Sept. 30 Picture Retakes
- Oct. 9- Early Dismissal 11:30 SIP Day
- Oct. 12 NO SCHOOL Columbus Day
- Oct. 21 Report Card Day
- Oct. 30 NO SCHOOL

